
President’s Notes 
You may have noticed a new stand for our Chalice in the sanctuary.  It is 
a gift from Ken Davey, who crafted it from walnut, cherry and honey 
locust.  It lifts our chalice up, so even people in the back row can see it!  
And it makes a nice partner to the children’s story box, which Ken also 
created.  Thank Ken when you see him. 


